
From: Heather Ewing [ 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 1:39 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy; Martin, Alan 
Subject: 739 Williamson Street 
 
Dear Urban Design Commission Members and Plan Commission Members 
 
Regarding 739 Williamson Street PD application: 
 
I strongly support the project,  the modern design and the urban infill opportunity. 
 
Last year I moved from Verona into the Constellation on East Washington.  I 
currently work in Madison.  No longer do I need to commute to my job.   I spend my 
nights downtown at the restaurants and civic events,  my Saturdays at Farmer’s 
Market and love it.   We need more quality infill for those of us who wish to work and 
live downtown - this projects accomplishes that goal.   
 
Please give strong consideration to the PD application,  the design,  and in the end 
please support it. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Heather Ewing 
10 N Livingston #519 
  

 


